Dike, Darlene

From: Smith, Kristina

Sent: 14 February 2018 13:49

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Objection Reference No 2018/0522/0 No. 24 Churchill Road

Please could this be logged as objection.
Thanks,

Kristina Smith
Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 4986

From: rosie keegan

Sent: 13 February 2018 18:31

To: Smith, Kristina <Kristina.Smith@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Planning Objection Reference No 2018/0522/0 No. 24 Churchill Road

Planning Application Reference No: 2018/0522/0
Case Officer : Ms Kristina Smith

Rosalie Keegan
22A Churchill Road
NWS5 1AN

Dear Ms Kristina Smith,

| am registering my objection to the above application for building works at 24 Churchill Road.

| have only just been made aware of this application so am writing quickly .

| have no objection to the original plans for this house in 2016, but | object strongly to the new proposals.
To be honest | have not had time to write a long objection, | understand there are only a few days left to
make an objection so will be succinct.

| think Camden should have informed the neighbours of No 24, in writing ,not everyone has the internet.
| am a 74 year old private owner of the basement flat one removed from 24.

| object to the construction of a basement because of the structural damage this could cause including
water disturbance. This is a massive excavation which will cause huge disruption to the surrounding homes
and the road and neighbourhood. What contingency plans are in place if any structural damage occurs
??Will Camden take their responsibility.

Thankyou for your consideration ,

Ms Rosalie Keegan






